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Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: Extension for 70I

-----Original Message----- 
From: Dunn, Nancy [mailto:NRDUNN@ncdoj.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 12, 2017 11:58 AM 
To: Reeder, Amanda J <amanda.reeder@oah.nc.gov>; Black, Wayne E <Wayne.Black@dhhs.nc.gov>; Dixon, 
Carlotta <carlotta.dixon@dhhs.nc.gov>; Cucurullo, Regina <rcucurullo@ncdoj.gov>; Smith, Donna 
<ddsmith@ncdoj.gov>; Becketts, Michael <Michael.Becketts@dhhs.nc.gov> 
Subject: Extension for 70I 
 
Amanda:  
 
We are aware of your objection to the Rule in 70I dealing with the reasonable prudent parent standard, and 
look forward to working with you to make the appropriate correction.  
 
This standard is utilized throughout this subchapter of Rules, and, accordingly, we believe that it would not 
make sense to attempt to pass the rest of the Rules without this one.  
 
In order to keep these Rules together, so that they will make sense, we'd like to extend the period of review for 
the remaining Rules in 70I while we address your objection. 
 
Please let me know if you need anything else from me. I can be reached by email, or by phone at (919)389-7561. 
We appreciate your help as we work to address all concerns with these Rules. Thanks, Nancy 
 

 
Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized 
state official. 
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